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NEWSFLASH! 
 

To:  Our Valued Client 

 

From:  Colleen M. Walters, MAHCM  

 

Subject: Holding Claims  

 

Date:  January 20, 2012 

 

As we updated you at the end of December, CMS (Cigna) held claims from January 1, 2012 

through January 17, 2012) because Congress failed to pass a solution to eliminate the sustainable 

growth rate (SGR) formulae-driven cuts which put payments for healthcare for Medicare 

beneficiaries at risk. 

 

This payments should be released effective January 18, 2012. 

 

 

Palmetto GBA held claims containing 2012 services paid under the Medicare Fee Schedule for 

the first 10 business days of January (January 1 – January 17, 2012).  www.palmettogba.com 

 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me directly at cwalters.mpr@gmail.com or cellular phone (937) 

207-8846.  If you would like to discuss further please feel free to contact the Director of Client 

Services, Monica Hohl at (937) 390-2564 extension 205. 
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